
 
  

 

 

 

Public engagement opportunities are falling into place as we get into 

October. But first, we’d like to thank all of you who visited us at the 

Fall Trade Show at MacDonald Island Park.  

 

Over three days, nearly 2,700 people stopped by for conversations 

about joining a board or committee, employment and volunteer opportunities, the 

Neighbourhood Engagement Series, and registering for our newsletter for a chance 

to win a Nintendo Switch. We even enjoyed a little trash talk while you shared 

feedback about the Solid Waste Management Plan (participate by October 31 to 

win even more prizes – more details below).   

 

Subscribe to Participate Wood Buffalo (rmwb.ca/participate), and take your public 

engagement experience to the next level.  

 

NEW 
  

 Construction Communication 2023  

Construction season is wrapping up and now you can share your 

feedback on construction communication. How well were you 

informed about work happening in your community? Complete 

the online survey until November 3 and let us know how 

construction communication measured up. Learn more and 

participate today at rmwb.ca/participate. 

 

 Solid Waste Management Plan 

Let's have more talk about less trash! Tell us what you like about 

the current solid waste management system and the 

improvements you’d like to see. Participate by October 31 and 

enter to win one of five $100 Peter Pond Mall gift cards along 

with an optional tour of the municipal landfill facility and a Green 
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Cone (organics digester to compost your organic food and pet 

waste). In addition to the survey, you can also share your 

feedback at upcoming virtual presentations on October 18 and 

19. Learn more at rmwb.ca/participate. 

Continuing… 

Council Appointed Board and Committee Recruitment 

A variety of boards and committees are now accepting 

applications until October 23. Membership requirements vary 

depending on the purpose. To learn more and view the position 

descriptions at rmwb.ca/boards. We also have information 

sessions on October 4 at 6 p.m. in the lobby of City Hall 

(Jubilee Building, 9909 Franklin Ave.). 

 

Neighbourhood Engagement Series 

Join us for a conversation on all things related to your 

neighbourhood at the upcoming stop of the Neighbourhood 

Engagement Series. We will be in Abasand at École Boréale 

 October 25th from 3:30 - 6 p.m. Share what matters most to you 

while enjoying some delicious snacks. Can’t make it in person? 

Join the conversation online at rwmb.ca/participate between 

October 23rd – October 31st.  

 

What we heard! 

Click here for the library of What We Heard Reports.  

 

Thanks! 

Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts on how we can make Fort 

McMurray Wood Buffalo an even greater place to call home.  

 

To learn more about the next steps for these projects, subscribe to the project page, 

and you will get notifications as new information becomes available.  

 

This information is current at the time of publication. 


